Daily Announcements
Monday, December 10th
Geography Bee Club will meet tomorrow (Tuesday) and Thursday this week in room 286 until 3:15.
Attention Best Buddies! Please join us for our winter pizza party and craft day next Wednesday, 12/19, from 2:45-3:30 in the library! Bring $2 to Mrs. Gavio in room 194 by this Thursday if you would like to participate!
The December meeting of French Club will be on Thursday in room 139 from 2:45 to 3:30. New members always welcome.
The opera is coming to town!! We are going to see A Midsummer's Night Dream at the Academy of Music. Not sure if you like Opera? Here is a free chance to find out. Come to a meeting either Wed. December 12 or Monday, December 17 to find out about this exciting adventure. See Mrs. Cox in room 142 meeting lasts from 2:45 -3:30. Pick up a permission slip in the main office.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Thirty members, you heard correct, THIRTY students recently participated in the second round of the Continental Math League Contest. Congratulations to the following members of the Competition Math Club who soared to the top with their winning scores: In 6th Grade, there were SIX perfect scores! Those scores were earned by Lenny Scinto, Sam Graaf, Jacob An, Rudi Timme, Blake Riley and Conor McDonald. 7th Grade honors go to Jeffrey Yue and Joshua Krakow who each earned a perfect 6. Third place was shared by Charlie Baraldi, Brandon Foster and Riley Dowdell. 8th Grade awards go to Charlie Chen with a perfect score of 6. Pat Lawson won 2nd Place, and Michael Tagliaferro came in 3rd. The Math Club will reconvene in early January for Round 3. Congratulations to all 30 members for a job well done!
Hey 8th Graders! Believe it or not, you will be graduating Middle School at the end of the year! This is your chance to have your families and friends take out a special ad in the yearbook just for you! Ads are on sale until Feb.16th, so don't delay! Tell your family and fans to visit Ms. Ramos's website, where they can find the link to place their order!
The H-PRIDE incentive for the week is an H-Pride cell phone wallet. In order to receive this incentive, write your full name and homeroom teacher on the back of your H-PRIDE card. Place your card in the bins located in the cafeteria
Lose jewelry or valuable items? The lost and found is in the basement next to the custodian's office. The basement lost and found closet is open the beginning of 3rd and 6th periods. If you are not available on those two periods, ask at one of the offices to open the door. This lunch bag was in the lost and found, we are only mentioning it because there are invisaligns in it! Maybe it belongs to the same person who lost their retainer case which also contains an invisalign.
Just a reminder: students or staff should never open an outside door for anyone, even a friend. For your safety, everyone needs to enter through the main office by the circle parking lot and check in with the secretary.

